Caroline Bell

From: Maggie Farey |

Sent: 01 December 2010 14:07

To: Development Control

Subject: Planning permission wind turbine Southmooer Fm Bickley

FAC Mrs Hilary Saunders

t hopee that this is not too late to be considered, but we wish to strongly support the application for a wind turbine at
Southmoor Fm Bickley for Mr Bob Walker,

* We consider this to be an ideal location for the installation of a wind turbine has there are no neighbouring properties
and itis a windy isolated area. This is an efficient and eco-friendly way to provide all the energy required for the
property and produce a surplus for the national grid.

We feel that any visual impact will be minimal and certainly less intrusive that the huge electricy pylons that transect
the Park ¥
We do hope that the NYMNPA will be able to support and approve this application

Yours sincerly

Margaret & Wiltiam Farey
Fox Whin

Bickley

Langdale End
Scarborough

YO130LL
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